
 

                                 27.01.2023 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

    

This week our country has received an important support. There were made 

decisions by the leading countries to supply modern tanks for our defence. This 

proves the fact that the whole civilized world is united in the desire to preserve the 

international legal order and to save democratic values. In respond of that russia 

continue shelling of our territory.   

 

Centravis production continues to work. During the day, in periods of peak loads, 

we receive 20% less than the required amount of electricity, but at night we work 

at full capacity, because we receive power in the required volume. Everything is in 

order at the factory: the equipment is running, the Hot and the Cold Shops are 

working.  

 

Our logistics team constantly controls the safest ways to deliver the finished 

products. Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, Houston, 

and Dubai are ready to your requests. The Financial and Administrative 

Departments, Customer support are also ready to help.  

 

Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov and Production Director Andriy Krasjuk stay in 

Ukraine and keep working in Nikopol. 

 

I am on the business trip to Azerbaijan for building relationships with new clients 

and searching new opportunities for cooperation.  

 

Glory to Ukraine! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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